
 
I just wanted to send out a BIG "Thank 

You" to all of you who helped Our Lady of 

Lourdes School reach our goal of 2500 

Campbell's points before 12/23.  It is 

only 11/25 and we have WELL exceeded 

that goal.  Thank you, especially to the 

members of the church who so graciously 

overfilled the bin. 

 

Wishing you all a happy, healthy and safe 

Thanksgiving! 

 

Janine Giske 

"The Campbell's Soup Lady" 
 


